
 

 

 

 

 

   

ST. CHARLES MOOSE LODGE #1368 

St. Charles Moose Lodge 1368                          Women of the Moose, Chapter 512 
2250 W. Rt. 38,                             Website: www.stcmoose1368.club 
St. Charles, IL 60174                                  www.facebook.com/STCMOOSE1368 

 

May 4th  – WOTM Win, Place, 

Show Tournament 2-5PM 

May 4th & 18th – SQ Bingo 6:30pm 

May 11th – UNO Tournament 4PM  

May 12th  – Mother’s Day 

Breakfast 9-11AM 

May 19th  – Casey’s Safe Haven 

Pancakes for Ponies 

May 25th – Family Feud 6:30PM 

May 26th – Gin Tournament 2PM 

June 1st & 15th  – SQ Bingo 6:30pm 

June 1st – Pilgrim Dinner  

June 8th  – Corey Marshall Band 

June 9th  – Moose Legion Family 

Breakfast  9:00-11:00am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  
 

Lodge Hours: 
Monday - 3:30 – 9:00PM 

 Tuesday & Thursday – 3:30 – 9:00PM  
Wednesday - 3:30 - 9:00pm 

Friday - 3:30-11:00pm 
Saturday - 1:00 - 9:00pm 
Sunday – 12:00 - 6:00pm 

 
Lodge Hours could change as necessary. 

We will keep you posted. 
 
 

Check out the calendar for our new Trivia & 
Board Game Nights!  Also, more game 

events and fun on Saturdays & Sundays! 

On Trivia Nights we will be serving 
Homemade Pizzas! 

Lodge Hours 
 

                     May/June 2024 Edition 

GAMES & TRIVIA 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May – Bobbi Stengler 
June – Sherry Godfrey 

Thank You for all you do to support Moose Lodge 
1368, WOTM Chapter 512, Mooseheart, 

Moosehaven and the Community. 
 

VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH 

Where did they get the Moose Lodge from? Moose are 

known to protect the young and the old.   

There has been a lot going on in the past couple of 

months. From anger, sadness, confusion, gossip and 

much more. All these emotions are not something that 

we can keep having in our Lodge. We need to 

remember why we are all here and why we all became 

Moose Members.  

Lodge 1368 is home for many people, it’s a safe place 

that we can go when we want to celebrate or need 

someone to listen. We are a very large dysfunctional 

family; we are all some people have. We all know way 

more about one another then I’m sure we’d like to, but 

it’s who we are!  

The love, support, and positive comments that I got 

when I took on this position is why I kept on going. 

There has been a lot of hard decisions, late nights, 

sweat, and challenges that I never expected, but I 

wouldn’t have been able to do with without the 

support from many members. That support, love and 

positivity needs to start being put into the Lodge. 

Many have not come in because of the changes that 

have been made, it’s okay to be angry, upset, confused 

and everything else. But not coming in and boycotting 

the Lodge is only affecting your Lodge. If we don’t have 

the business, volunteers, and much more then there 

will be no Lodge to even be a member to. Canceling 

events because of not having volunteers and because 

no one shows up is only hurting the Lodge.  

There are a lot of fun events coming up in May & June 

and this summer, I truly hope we start to see more 

people come out and support not only the Lodge but 

also the bartenders, WOTM as well as the little 

volunteers that we have. I want to thank the 

bartenders and volunteers for sticking it out while we 

get thru this rough patch, because if we didn’t have 

them, we wouldn’t have a social quarter to open.   

We will be going back to our old hours, Monday thru 

Friday opening at 3:30. We will be adding new foods, 

entertainment, along with events.  

If you have any idea’s, comments, or concern’s please 

feel free to reach out. If I am not at the Lodge, you are 

more than welcome to call, text, or leave a voice mail 

and I will be sure to get back to you.  

LOOM NEWS 

Just to clarify, I do have a full-time job as well as a small child to 

take care of, and a family. Just because you might not see me at 

the Lodge during business hours doesn’t mean I’m not available.  

Email me: Lodge1368@gmail.com, Call me: 1(630)524-8210 

Thank you, 

Katelynn Julitz  

Lodge 1368 Administrator 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your continued support!  If you’d like to donate 

baked goods, please reach out to Lynn Clesen. 

 

 

 

Dates:  May 4th & May 18th  

 June 1st & June 15th  

Time:  6:30PM 

Price:  $14 for 7 games 

Doors Prizes 

Light Meals for $5.00 available 5:30-7:00pm 

Come join the fun!! 

 
 

We pray for all St. Charles LOOM and WOTM 
members who are not well and/or 

dealing with loss and sorrow. 
You are all part of the Moose family 

and we are here for you. 

SWEET SHOP NEWS 

SICK & DISTRESSED 

SOCIAL QUARTERS BINGO 

LOOM NEWS CONT’D 

mailto:Lodge1368@gmail.com


 

Dear Co-workers, 

Another year has come and gone. We are 

looking forward to a new chapter year. But this 

also means that the 3 years of free dues has 

come to an end,so most of you will start 

receiving notices for renewal of your WOTM 

dues, We encourage you to please renew. So 

that we can continue to serve Mooseheart 

,Moosehaven and the community. We are 

planning some fund raising activities to do. We 

encourage anyone with ideas to please feel 

free to contact anyone on the Board, which is 

Shari Young Senior Regent, Sandy Drafall 

Secretary, Jill Vergara Recorder. We also want 

to thank Robin Buenrostro for her years as 

Recorder. We have Win Place and Show 

coming up May 4th from 1-4 We also are 

having a hat contest for the Best Derby Hat. 

Please stay tune for more. Lets make this a 

great year full of fun and laughs. 

If you are experiencing hard times or difficulty 

with paying you dues, Please feel free to reach 

out to us as we might be able to help you in 

some way. Again feel free to contact any of us 

with any thoughts ideas or concerns. 

                                                                                                                                        

Looking Forward 

                                                                                                                                          

Sincerely                                                                                                                                          

Shari Young                                                                                                                                            

Senior Regent 

WOTM NEWS 

Hello Moose Family! 

The Moose Legion & WOTM have an East End Electric 

Smoker that we’ve been selling raffle tickets for.  Dan and 

Holly Orland donated a spice rack and utensil set to go with 

the electric smoker.  Thank you Orland Family for the 

donation.  The drawing will be held May 22nd. 

Tim Ferguson 

St Charles Moose Legion Chairman 

 

 

 

 

MOOSE LEGION NEWS 
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2250 W. Route 38 
St. Charles, IL 60174 

Phone: 630‐377‐2000 
E‐mail: stcmoose1368.club 
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